
New Brighton                  Weekly News

Friday 19th July

Goodbye Year 6!

We must say goodbye to you,
Your time with us has passed.

You’re starting a new adventure, 
It’s time for secondary school at last. 

Learning new things and making new friends
And having so much fun. 

We’ll miss you lots, and wish you well, 
As your new adventure has begun. 

Thanks for the memories Year 6, 

Love from everyone at New Brighton Primary School. 







Hot Chocolate with the Head
These children were invited to Mr Armer’s hot chocolate 

afternoon. They were nominated by teachers and parents in 
recognition of them going above and beyond or excelling in an 

area, not just academically. 
 

Well done to: Esmae, Poppy, Joseph, Daniel, Reggie, Ivy and 
Ella

If your child has done something that you feel is worthy of a hot 
chocolate then send in details to 

d.armer@newbrighton.wirral.sch.uk 
Thanks for all of the parent nominations last week, 

we take them all into consideration- 
looking forward to next week



Home Reading Champions

Well done to class 4CH who have the highest 
reading average this week and to class 5NM 
who have the most improved score.   Please try 
to read 5 times a week with your child - the 
results of regular reading make such a 
difference to them across all subjects in the 
curriculum.

Class % Class %

1JH 72% 4JH 81%

1BT 73% 4CH 92%

1OT 67% HUB2 85%

2FP 80% 5LC 79%

2SA 79% 5NM 80%

2RB 84% 5DC 72%

3NF 64% 6HC 80%

3RM 48% 6RS 43%

3LM 80% 6TS 97%

4LJ 71% Total 75%

1BT
The children from 1BT have 

painted water bottles to go in 
the flower tubs around New 
brighton. They are to help 

water the plants. 
See if you can spot any over 

the holidays. 

The Rainbow Garden
Congratulations to Indie-Mai 
who came up with the prize 

winning name for Miss 
Jones’ new pastoral room. 

Our  winner of a £20 voucher 
for The Vale Park Cafe is…

Lucas
6RS

Remember, all you have to do to be in a 
chance of winning our weekly prize draw is 

be in school by 8:50am… simple! 
One raffle ticket for each day. 



School Meal Choices
Week 1



Attendance

Class % Minutes Late Class % Minutes Late

Nursery 91.5 234 3NF 88.8 37

Buttercups 92 191 3RM 88.3 281

HUB 1 100 27 HUB 2 89.7 0

Poppies 93.3 75 4CH 92.9 106

Sweetpeas 95.1 23 4JH 84.9 214

1BT 91.3 77 4LJ 95.1 69

1JH 90.4 77 5MC 83.3 293

1OT 95.8 195 5LC 96.3 51

2FP 96.7 105 5NM 92.7 69

2RB 94 3 6HC 86.7 30

2SA 95.7 43 6RS 92.2 123

3LM 98.8 13 6TS 96.8 23

Whole School

Whole School 
Attendance

  92.4 Lost Learning 39 HRS
32 MINS

                                              Reporting a child’s absence
Please remember to phone each day to report your child's absence.You can speak to 

the office staff or leave absence reasons on the answer machine. Please let the 
office know not other school staff as messages are sometimes not relayed.If reasons 

are not provided each day, an unauthorised mark will be entered on the register. 
Punctuality is also very important, We now have a signing in screen for late arrivers 

and early leavers at reception.

.

Remember that school starts at 8:50am and 
any time after this is late. Formal lessons 

start at 9:05am and the children need to be 
in, registered and settled for this time.

We aim for 100% our target is 98%



Owl Awards

All of our pupils have received achievement 
awards this week for their hard work, effort and 

attainment this year. 

Well done to all pupils for a fantastic year and we 
look forward to seeing most of you again in 

September.

Well Done Everyone!




